VANDERBILT UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE

DEPARTMENT OF MEDICINE

June 10, 1941

Dear Fred,

My heartiest congratulations on your election to the presidency of the A. M. A.!

It is reassuring to know that you will occupy the extremely important position of President-Elect and President of the A. M. A. during the two years ahead of us. We need a Man, and, by the Eternal, we have got one!

Sincerely,

Hugh J. Morgan, M. D.

Huah

Dr. Fred W. Rankin 271 W. Short Street Lexington, Kentucky